
 

PRESENTATION HOUSE, 3  DAWSON STREET  LISMORE 2480 (PO BOX 158) 

TEL: (02) 6622 0422   FAX: (02) 6622 0990   EMAIL: jcocciola@lism.catholic.edu.au 

WEB: www.lism.catholic.edu.au 

ABN: 31 854 438 325 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

If your son is a representative or gifted Rugby League player, please nominate them to be selected for the Rugby League Trials 

on Tuesday ,17th  March 2020 at St John’s College, Woodlawn. The back-up date in case of wet weather is Tuesday, 24th 

March 2020– please refer to wet weather arrangements below. You will be contacted if your son has been selected to attend the 

Diocese of Lismore trails in Lismore . 

 

The purpose of these trials is to select Diocesan representatives to attend the Northern Country Rugby League Selection to be 

held in Smith Town on Wednesday,1st  April 2020. It is expected that any student attending a Diocesan trial will be available, if 

selected, for the respective Northern Country Rugby League Selections. 

 

Please be aware that travel and accommodation for each trial is the responsibility of parents/guardians. 

 

For Rugby League you are required please to complete the online 

 

Online Registration – Rugby League 
 

http://sport.lism.catholic.edu.au 
 

Click on Registration  
 

Click on the appropriate form (Rugby League) 
 

Complete form and print if you wish to keep a copy 
 

Submit 

Submit by Wednesday , 4th March 2020.  This registration is mainly asking for contact details, and your commitment to this 
team. 

 
Please remember sun protection and drink bottle – most important. 
 
Late registration cannot be accepted. Sorry, if late, your child will be excluded.  
 
In the case of wet weather or the possibility of postponement: Please go to the Diocesan Sport Website home page: 
http://sport.lism.catholic.edu.au for an announcement.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  I hope your child enjoys and benefits from this experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

John Cocciola  
CSO Sports Officer 
0418 643 476 
 
 
 

Diocesan Secondary Rugby League Trials Opens / U15’s 

Woodlawn College –Tuesday 17th  March 2020 

Information | Consent | Medical | Contact | Player Profile 
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Dear Parents, 

 

If your child is a representative or gifted Football player, please nominate them to be selected for the Diocesan Football Tr ials on 

Tuesday, 17th March 2020 at .Southern Cross Football Centre (Crawford Road, East Lismore) The back-up date in case of 

wet weather is Tuesday, 24th March 2020– please refer to wet weather arrangements below. You will be contacted if your son or 

daughter has been selected to attend the Diocese of Lismore trails in Lismore . 

 

The purpose of these trials is to select Diocesan representatives to attend the CCC Football Selections to be held in Glenwood 

on 2nd and 3rd June 2020 It is expected that any student attending a Diocesan trial will be available, if selected, for the 

respective CCC Football Selections. 

 The Lismore Diocese will provide a travel /accommodation package for the CCC Football trials in  Sydney. 

 

For Football you are required please to complete the online registration (consent/medical/contact/player profile). 

 

Online Registration – Football (Soccer) 
 

http://sport.lism.catholic.edu.au 
 

Click on Registration  
 

Click on the appropriate form (Football - Soccer) 
 

Complete form and print if you wish to keep a copy 
 

Submit 

 
Submit by Wednesday 4th March  2020.  This registration is mainly asking for contact details, and your commitment to this 

team. 
 
Please remember sun protection and drink bottle – most important. 
 
Late registration cannot be accepted. Sorry, if late, your child will be excluded.  
 
In the case of wet weather or the possibility of postponement: Please go to the Diocesan Sport Website home page: 
http://sport.lism.catholic.edu.au for an announcement.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  I hope your child enjoys and benefits from this experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

John Cocciola 
Diocesan Sport Coordinator 
0418 643 476 
 
 
 

Diocesan Secondary Football (Soccer) Open Girls /Boys Trials 

Southern Cross Football Centre Tuesday 17th March 2020 

Information | Consent | Medical | Contact | Player Profile 
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Diocesan Secondary Touch Football Selection Trials  
(opens and under 15’s) 

Coffs Harbour Stadium –Tuesday 3rd March   2020 
(backup date Wednesday 18th March) 

Registration / Player Profile 
Dear Parents, 

If your child is a representative or gifted touch football player, please nominate them to be selected for the Diocese Secondary 

Touch Football Selection Trials on Tuesday 3rd March, at Coffs Harbour The back-up date in case of wet weather is 

Wednesday,18th March 2020– please refer to wet weather arrangements below. The Diocesan Levy for the Touch Football trial is 

$5.00 to be paid to the convener on the day.  

The purpose of these trials is to select Diocesan representatives to attend the CCC Championships to be held in Newcastle at 

Nelson Bay on Wednesday,8th April 2020. The back-up date in case of wet weather is Tuesday 26th May at Penrith 2020 but this 

is for individuals only.  

It is expected that any child attending a Diocesan trial will be available, if selected, for the respective CCC trial. 

Please be aware that there is a travel and accommodation package for the Newcastle CCC Championships (8 th April) 

For Touch Football you are required please to complete the online registration for Diocesan Selection trials (player profile). 

Instructions for Online Registration 
 

http://sport.lism.catholic.edu.au 

 

Registration  

 

Click on the appropriate form (Secondary Touch Football) 

 

Complete form 

 

Press Submit 

Submit by Tuesday, 18th February 2020.  This registration is mainly asking for contact details, and your commitment to this 
team. 

 
● Your school may also require you to complete a school consent form. 
● Trial cost is $5.00. To be paid on the day before the trial. 
● Students cannot drive themselves and /or others to Diocesan Trials. Parents or carers are to transport students. 
● Please remember sun protection and drink bottle – most important. 
● Late registration cannot be accepted. Sorry, if late, your child will be excluded.  

 
In the case of wet weather or the possibility of postponement: Please go to the Diocesan Sport Website home page: 
http://sport.lism.catholic.edu.au for an announcement.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  I hope your child enjoys and benefits from this experience. 
Sincerely, 

 
John Cocciola  
Diocesan Sport Officer 
0418 643 476 

 

 

 

 

http://sport.lism.catholic.edu.au/
http://sport.lism.catholic.edu.au/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Diocesan Sport Participant Code of Conduct 
 

Team representative’s signature is required on the Travel/Consent/Medical/Payment form to 
show that you have read and will follow this code. 
 
As a Team Member, at all times I will: 
 

● Co-operate with my team manager, team mates and opponents. 

● Work equally hard for myself and my team.  

● Compete by the rules and always abide by the referees/umpires or judges decision. 

● Be a good sport.   

● Encourage fellow team members. 

● Control my temper and make no criticism either by word or gesture. 

● Follow all instructions given by the team manager. 

● Remain with my team in the allocated area when not competing. 

● Full cooperation and best behaviour when travelling and at the accommodation venue. 

 

Parent/Spectator Code of Conduct 
 

Parent’s signature is required on the Travel/Consent/Medical/Payment form to indicate you 
have read and agree to comply with the following code of conduct. 
 

● Remember, children are involved in organised sport for their enjoyment. 

● Encourage your child to always play by the rules. 

● Encourage children to participate, please do not force them. 
● Focus on the child's efforts and performance rather than winning or losing. 
● Encourage children always to play according to the rule and to settle disagreements 

without resorting to hostility or violence. 
● Never ridicule or yell at a child for making a mistake or losing a competition. 
● Remember that children learn best by example. Appreciate good performances and 

skilful plays by all participants.  
● Support all efforts to remove verbal and physical abuse from sporting activities. 
● Respect officials' decision and teach children to do likewise. 
● Show appreciation for volunteer coaches, officials and administrators. Without them, 

your child could not participate. 
● Respect the rights, dignity and worth of every young person regardless of their gender, 

ability, cultural background or religion.  

 
This form is provided for your information - please do not return.  


